
FROM AUGUST 3-8, 2015, ARROWMEN FROM AROUND THE COUNTRY WILL HAVE THE 
UNIQUE OPPORTUNITY TO GATHER TOGETHER AT MICHIGAN STATE UNIVERSITY TO CELEBRATE 
THE 100TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE ORDER OF THE ARROW AT THE 2015 NATIONAL ORDER OF 
THE ARROW CONFERENCE (NOAC). OVER 10,000 ARROWMEN ARE EXPECTED TO ATTEND THE 
2015 CONFERENCE SEEKING THE BEST THAT THE ORDER HAS TO OFFER. EACH TIME A 
NATIONAL CONFERENCE IS HELD, ARROWMEN COME TOGETHER FROM AROUND THE WORLD 
TO SHARE IDEAS, LEARN FROM ONE ANOTHER, AND MOST IMPORTANTLY EXPERIENCE AN 
OUTSTANDING CONFERENCE THAT IS UNLIKE ANY OTHER EVENT IN SCOUTING. NOAC IS OPEN 
ONLY TO MEMBERS OF THE OA.

Over the next year the Coosa Lodge Executive Committee will be exciting a series of memorabilia 
fundraisers to offset the total cost of the National Order of the Arrow Conference. In 2012 Coosa 
Lodge Members ended up paying $400 which is lower that the actual NOAC conference fee. Coosa 
Lodge will provide travel, swag, patches, t-shirts, and much more included in your fee. We expect 
the fee for the event to range from $400 - $600 per participant according to the success of the 
fundraisers. At this time the Coosa Lodge is only collecting a $100 deposit. As the course of the year 
goes on a fee schedule and final price will be announced. 

NAME___________________________________________________________DOB___________________ 

EMAIL___________________________________________________________SHIRT SIZE______________ 

ADDRESS____________________________________________CITY_______________________________ 

ZIP___________________CHAPTER_________________________PHONE__________________________ 

Who Recruited You:_______________________________________________________________________

$100 DEPOSIT REQUIRED WITH THIS FORM


